
COVID-19 LEVEL 2 RESTRICTIONS AT GLENDENE SCHOOL 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

While we are at Level 2, we ask all families to drop their children off at the school gates - 

please do not enter the school grounds. 

 

Please do not go to your child's classroom.  

 

Please only come on-site if it is urgent.  You must sign in at the school and we would prefer 

that you contact the school office before coming in. 

 

Please knock on the school office door as we will only have one person in the office at a time.  

  

Please ring the school office on (09)8388603 or text 02108475283 if you need to come to the 

school office. 

 

Take care and keep safe. 

 

Kind regards 

Glendene School Team 

 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 


